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10th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Just a few gentle reminders at the end of our first full week.  
  
Collection at the end of the day  
  
Thank you for adapting to the new start and end times. We are aware that times are tight between some Infant 
and Junior collection times. We appreciate your efforts to arrive promptly and will completely understand if you 
are a few moments late for collection.  
  
‘Our Time’ offer wraparound care for parents that are not able to collect children at the end of school.   
  
Arrival at the start of the day  
  
There are now many more people waiting at the start of the day and the entrance is busy. Please remember that 
the car park is in use with council taxis dropping off children for the start of the day, and the road is constantly 
busy.  For this reason, we would ask that you please use the large pavement area by the library to wait with your 
children. The pavement area beside the hedge leading to the Infant School is very narrow and should only be used 
as a crossing point, not for waiting. This way we can keep the children away from standing on the road leading 
into the car park and they will be safer.   
  
Communicating with school  
  
Please contact your child’s teacher via SeeSaw and they will respond to you as soon as they are able to. Teachers 
are teaching as soon as children enter the classroom, so if the matter is urgent please contact the school office.   
  
Teachers will be making contact with the parents that have requested wellbeing phone calls at the allotted times 
next week.   
  
First full week back  
  
Well done to Year 6 for completing their secondary transfer tests maturely during this week and Year 3 for 
adapting so well to a new school. All children have started their whole class music lessons and sports coach 
lessons – we hope they are enjoying their new instruments.   
  
We hope you have a relaxing weekend and look forward to seeing you again on Monday.   
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Majcher 
Head Teacher 
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